
8/9/2024 
Sisters and Brothers, 

 
Your Bargaining Committee met in joint session with 

the Company today. The Union passed additional 
proposals on subjects identified by the members on 

the Bargaining Surveys. Clarification was given by the 
Union and productive discussions followed. 

 
The parties agreed to adjourn for the weekend to 

review each of the proposals submitted by both the 
Union and Company and continue negotiations 

Monday morning. 
 

The Bargaining Committee asks that you continue 
your support while we work to secure an Agreement 
that recognizes your contributions to the success of 

Brightspeed and also meets the needs of the 
hardworking members and your families. 

 
Remember to work safely whether at home or in the 

field and stay hydrated. 
 

In Unity 
 

CWA Local 6171 Bargaining Committee 



 


